

March 25th 2012

Parents’ Update:
Good afternoon everyone,
· Well done to everyone – parents, pupils and staff on a safe return to school since March 15th.

· The pupils have settled back very well, are working hard and are adhering to all the safety regulations in place.

· Thank you to you, parents, for your cooperation with safety issues around the school and for having pupils on time each morning.


· [bookmark: _GoBack]When your child is absent, we are obliged by HSE and Department of Education to receive a ‘Return to Educational Facility Parental Declaration Form’.  This becomes available on your ‘Aladdin’ App when the child is marked absent.  The form is also available on our website and was emailed to you on March 12th.  A small minority of parents have failed to comply with this request.  I would ask these parents to attend to this after Easter holidays.

· School finishes tomorrow for Easter holidays (half day) and will reopen on Monday April 12th.

· 3rd & 5th will go home at 12p.m. and 4th & 6th classes go home at 12.10 p.m.

· Thanks to our Parents’ Association for the delivery of Easter Eggs – to be raffled in each class.

· I will be in touch on Friday April 9th by email in relation to  the start of term 3 on Monday 12th 

· On behalf of the Board of Management and staff of Scoil Treasa may I wish you all a happy and healthy Easter.

Gerard O’ Meara 
Principal
